
 

 

 

 
September 1, 2020 

Back to School Plan – Transportation Update  
 
Families, 
 
We are sharing this information with all families to update you on student transportation so that you are aware of the 
steps we’re taking on school buses for our shared health as outlined in the Nova Scotia’s Back to School Plan. 
 
You can view and download the Back to School – Student Transportation update by clicking here. Updates on busing and 
a full list of protocols can also be found on our website hrce.ca/transportation. 
 
We are here to support families. If you have any questions, please contact the HRCE Transportation Team via email 
transportation@hrce.ca or 902-431-4723.  
 
We appreciate your patience as we all work together to get our students back to school safely. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Earl Romkey 
Transportation Coordinator 
 

https://novascotia.ca/coronavirus/docs/back-to-school-plan.pdf
https://www.hrce.ca/sites/default/files/hrsb/student_transportation_update_aug31.pdf
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